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QBITTI periodically provides sponsored advanced training on 

the latest technology to employers upon request.  These re-

quests come in many forms, from simply providing training 

space and equipment, to teaching an entire class. QBITTI is 

uniquely qualified to provide this training because we offer a 

state of the art training facility, experienced staff, and industrial 

quality equipment for all types of training needs. Company 

sponsored specialized training classes are only available to 

employees of the company sponsor. Fortunately, we all benefit 

from this type of training.  The training not only provides a 

valuable and needed service to a current or future employer, 

but also gives us valuable insight into the future needs of our 

specific training industries. Company sponsored specialized 

training ends up helping the entire industry. 
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Admissions News   By Millie Lainez 

Registration and enrollment into QBITTI is easy.  Simply 

contact us by phone at (718) 392-4156, or by email at Ad-

missions@qbitti.com . Our professional staff will help you 

through the process.  And remember, we offer all of our 

students a 90 hour free trial period at the beginning of 

training. For more information on our entrance require-

ments click here.  Start dates are below: 

Building Maintenance Program -1/20/2012 &  

2/14/2012 

 

Electricians Helper Program - 2/14/2012 

 

Plumbers Helper Program - 1/20/2012 & 2/14/2012 

 

Electronic/Photocopier Technician Program - 

2/14/2012 

 

Telecommunications Technician Program — 

2/14/2012 

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here. 

Questions or comments? E-mail us at Millie@qbitti.com  or call (718) 392-4156. 

The student body here at QBITTI benefit greatly from our in-

structors’ extensive experience prior to making the transition to 

the classroom. Our instructors typically have more than 15 

years of work experience in their chosen fields. Both their ex-

perience and knowledge help to enhance the entire learning 

process.  We would like to congratulate the following gradu-

ates who recently obtained training related jobs last 

month:  Building Maintenance graduates Amin G. (39) is on 

the Staff of a Construction Management firm in Brooklyn, 

Manuel M. (39) is on the Maintenance Staff with a non-profit 

group in NYC.  Plumber’s Helper graduate(s) Sean C. (26) is 

working with a neighborhood firm in Brooklyn. Darryl C. (45) 

and Coy H. (23), both graduates of the Electrician’s Helper 

program, are both working as Apprentices with an established 

Fire Alarm Company in Queens.  Congratulations to all our 

2011 graduates who are putting their training to good use in the 

workforce. We look forward to announcing more success sto-

ries here throughout the New Year. 

Placement Highlights 

By Bill Higgins 

Here are some pictures of our 

students completing various 

hands-on projects in class.  In the 

top picture a student is splicing 

fiber optic cable.  The bottom 

picture shows our building main-

tenance students stripping a 

floor. 
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